
A n  u p d a t e  f o r  y o u  f r o m  R i c k  a n d  D o v i e  M o o r e

Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of mercies and God of all comfort, who comforts us in 
all our tribulation, that we may be able to comfort those who are in any trouble, with the comfort with which we 

ourselves are comforted by God.   

                                                                                                        
 

The best way we know to comfort people in troubled times is by sharing the Gospel of eternal and internal peace 
with them.  That is why we preach about the God of all comfort who demonstrated His great love for His creation 
by giving His Son, so they could have peace with God the Father.  

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR CONTINUING TO STAND WITH US WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT EVEN 
WHEN WE ARE UNABLE TO DO AS MUCH MINISTRY AS USUAL.  IT MEANS SO MUCH TO US THAT YOU CHOOSE TO 
GIVE TO THE WORK OF THE LORD THROUGH OUR MINISTRY! 

While we were shut down by the mandatory quarantine, which started right after our last newsletter went out, time 
was spent organizing files, straightening up and re­organizing our home OAC work area, doing a few honey­do’s and 
trying to maintain sanity.  We’re sure most of you can relate.  As you all well know, it has been an up and down year; 
it has been that way for the ministry as well.  

Beautiful Feet Homeless ministry in Ft. Worth was deemed essential and remained operative but were only allowed 
to serve their clients a sack lunch outside.  They invited us to broadcast via audio to the homeless people as they 
waited in line to receive their meals and had us do a morning devotional for the staff before preaching to the 
homeless. This pattern began early in the quarantine on a bi­weekly basis and allowed us to keep just a little bit of 
our sanity. 

As the quarantine was lifting and we were able to go out some, time in prayer was spent at each location where we 
regularly do ministry.  The prayers were asking the Lord to supply people to hear the Gospel, that He would save 
some and protect those we spoke to and us as well. 

The ministry is still up and down and, of course, the people available to talk to are not as numerous, but by God’s 
grace and the lifting of some governmental restrictions, we have been able to reach quite a few people with the 
Gospel, especially in late June and July.   Check out the pics for a sample of the ministry at a few locations.  
Additionally, just in our personal contacts (when we could legally be out and about over the last few months), we 
have distributed about 300 gospel tracts and witnessed to three people. 
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2 Corinthians 1:3­4

PRAY FOR: 

* That God would reveal new, creative ways to reach people, as the need dictates going forward 

* That the circumstances going on in the world would cause people to wonder about  
   spiritual things 

* That God would save family members and friends who do not know Him 

 

 
PRAISE FOR: 

* For God’s faithfulness 

* For extra time in prayer together and time in God’s Word 

* For God’s protection as we have been contacting people in public and that they  
   are open to discussions

Serving Him Together, 

 

 

Rick & Dovie Moore

Rick & Dovie



O A C / U S A  I S  T R U S T I N G  T H E  L O R D  T O  U S E  T H I S  M I N I S T R Y  T O  I M P A C T  2 5  C I T I E S  I N  A M E R I C A  W I T H   
T H E  G O S P E L  T H R O U G H  O P E N  A I R  E V A N G E L I S M  A N D  O T H E R  M I N I S T R Y  B Y  M E A N S  O F   

S T R A T E G I C  E S T A B L I S H M E N T  O F  B R A N C H  M I N I S T R I E S  B Y  T H E  Y E A R  2 0 2 5 .

Sharing with two families at the Harbor Music Festival

Speaking with 
a Mormon 
couple at 

Klyde Warren 
Park- They 
were very 
open to 

discussing the 
differences in 

the 
Mormanism 

and 
Christianity 

and said  much 
of what was 
shared made 
good sense.

This young lady was raised Catholic but is now a Scientologist.  She had 
some very strange ideas concerning spiritual matters but was easy to talk to 

and very interested in what I was saying.  She said it made sense and 
wanted to know more about it. I gave her some info and told her to read her 

Bible. Her boyfriend, who was nearby, said he and she had been talking 
about the afterlife recently.  Coincidence or divine appointment?

Since everyone was concerned about death due to COVID-19, and since it 
was hard to get to talk to people, Chip and I both put a sign like this in our 

front yards with gospel tracts attached.  They were titled with the same 
statement that's on the sign.  I didn't have as much response as I would have 
liked, but I'm pretty sure my neighbors think I am "officially weird" now!

Sharing the Good News with the homeless at Beautiful Feet Ministries 
in Ft. Worth. Yep, they are social distancing!

Doing a morning devotional for the staff at Beautiful Feet Ministries before 
they start their day of ministry with the homeless.

Here's Dovie presenting a 95th birthday gift to Dottie Minor.  She and her 
husband, Gene, were long-term missionaries in South America and we 

wanted to honor her on her special day!

Dovie serving the homeless at Beautiful Feet Ministries.
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